Chicago,Ill,
Qctober 27,1833,
Mrs Beulah Hurst

1556 South West 14th Street

Portland,Oregon.

Dear Mrs Hursts

Your letter of September 25th and the note that
followed it have been forwarded to me,as well as the photograph
of the shawl, I am returning the photograph to you under separate
cover,

The Murray Warner Collection is purely a collection
of Oriental Art end conseguently I am not in the market for things
from other sountries,

Hoping that you will be able to dispose of your

ghawl under the conditions that you went to,

Yours very truly,

Gertrude Bass Warner,






	UA022_b010_f001_003a
	UA022_b010_f001_003b

